
 
 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY UPDATE: Post-Hurricane Ian 

Monday / October 3, 2022 

4:00 pm CST 

 

CONTINUED BOIL WATER ADVISORIES IN EFFECT 

for the following Service Areas: 

 

• North Charlotte  

• Winding Water  

• Country Walk  

• Ponderosa Pines  

 

We appreciate your patience as we work to pull samples and get state lab tests approved in order to 

issue Boil Water Lifts as soon as possible. Please continue to check back for updates on Boil Water 

Advisories by scrolling down past a Community Update where they’ll be posted with detailed 

instructions for affected service areas.  

 

WATER CONSERVATION 

Please limit your water for emergency uses only. Please avoid using water for laundry, 
dishwashing, and other non-essential activities. As an additional precaution, we ask that you 
also limit toilet flushing, within reason. This will help prevent and/or minimize the potential for 
sewage backups and/or overflow events. 

 

Be safe – be prepared. 

  


